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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No: 028 8772 4403  Fax: 028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

18th June 2020

Dear parents, 

I trust you and your families are all well.

Each year, one of the most special occasions in School is the P1 and P7 Prize Giving morning. This year our celebration will take place in a different way, but we will do all we can to make it special and memorable for the children. We are very proud of the achievements of the children and look forward to presenting their awards!

Derrylatinee Drive through Prize Giving 2020

Thursday June 25th

11am - 1pm
The health and safety of all parents, children and staff is paramount. With this in mind it is essential that social distancing regulations are strictly adhered to. 

Please read the following guidance.

Call to School anytime between 11am and 1pm.

When you arrive at the School gates please follow the directions that will be clearly marked. Parents and children must stay in their car, no one is to ask to enter the school building as this will not be allowed. 

In turn, as directed come up to the top of the car park. Stay in the car! Please open the window at the passenger’s side and the children’s awards will be presented in a gift bag. Staff will be there (socially distancing) to wave goodbye and wish the children a happy Summer and to the P7s every success in their new School. We look forward to seeing you.
Mrs McNeice

